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Madame President and fellow Councilors,  

The Membership Affairs Committee (MAC) continues to focus on new efforts to recruit and retain members.  As of June 30th, the ACS membership was just over 155,000 and the number of international members has increased to more than 26,000.  The Society’s overall retention rate is 84%.  

MAC discussed ways to serve technicians, high school and two-year college students, and faculty.  MAC also discussed potential joint ACS and AACT memberships and directed staff to provide recommendations at the Spring National Meeting.

The status of the market tests that are ongoing can be found in my written report on page 87 of the Council agenda.

MAC reviewed the Petition for Removal of Officers and Councilors and cannot make a recommendation because of lack of consensus.  Further clarification is needed on what constitutes neglect of duties, and who has the authority to remove an elected councilor.
MAC also reviewed the Petition on the Rights of Affiliates and unanimously supports it.
MAC has considered the Petition to Extend the Unemployed Members’ Dues Waiver, which is up for action at this meeting.  The Committee supports the petitioner's intent to extend the unemployed members’ dues waiver from two years to three years.  MAC supports the alternate version of the petition as presented.  I now yield the floor to Jim Carver, Chair of the Committee on Constitution and Bylaws, for action on the petition beginning on page 89 of the Council agenda. 
Madame President and fellow Councilors, this concludes my report.  
Jim Landis, Jr. - Chair
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